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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

OFFICE OF RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT
ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH LABORATORY
SOUTH FERRY ROAD
NARRAGANSETT, RHODE ISLAND 02882

?Sépcanbgs 1, 1987

SUBJECT: Byproduct Materials License

FROM : Earl W. Davey, Radiation Safety Officer JW'2
ERL-Narragausett

TO: UsS. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Juel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS
Washington, DC 20555

This is a request to renew our Byproduct Materials License which expires
on September 30, 1987. Our current license, with all of its amendments plus
changes in personnel and instrumentation, have made us rewrite extensive
changes in the new applicaticn.

Please excuse the lateness of this application. Our past Radiation
Safety Officer recently went on sabbatical without completing this applica-
tion; therefore, 1 didn't have enough time to complete the application within
your prescribed time table.

For your information, I have attached a copy of our current Materials
License.

cc: Health & Safety Officer
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